





Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 1:46 PM

To: ‘Tyler.moehiman@lonquist.com’

Subject: SWD Application: 3 Bear Field Serivce, KODIAK SWD NO. 1
Importance: High

Tyler Moehlman,

Good afternoon.
Upon initial review of your submitted SWD application for the above Subject well.

You have not provided a proof of affidavit for all your affected parties identified within your application. All
your “green cards” are not signed and dated for.

Also, please provide your produce water sample data.
Your application is NOT COMPLETE at this time.

Please provide.

Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau

01l Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492

Cell: 505-930-6717

Fax: 505-476-3462

E-mail

Websit































































































































































































































































